
HB 2475-A Engrossed 

Support for the bill with additional modification: 

1) Rate’s data be made available through digital formats that are easily readable and available for 
independent review. It’s very important that the data is delivered in a manner that is usable for 
technical analysis.  IE digital spreadsheets should be a part of the deliverables.  

There is absolutely no way to AUDIT that amount of data without access to the original data. 
(spreadsheets and databases).  

 

NOT .PDF documents as they are unreadable to data technicians. The data should be published live 
online and not subject to independent FOIA requests.  

This policy request should be applied to every piece of legislation coming out of Salem honestly. Local 
advocates can provide a lot of help if we actually had access to state databases. Oftentimes these 
requests are met with HUGE resistance from state workers who don’t want their work audited.  

Auditing in digital formats is 100% more effective at finding the biggest bottlenecks and the biggest cost 
savings.  

Your humble advocate.  

THANKS  

Roberta Robles 

Klamath Falls OR 


